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Parks and Greenways Board Meeting Minutes July 1, 2025

1. Call to Order and Declare a Quorum Present

Terri Atwood, Adrian Muniz, Tina Hutsenpiller, Ross Hayes, and 
Commissioner Bill Trivett

Present

David SchillingAbsent

2. Approval of Minutes

2.A. Meeting Minutes to be Approved 1283

May Parks Board MinutesAttachments:

This Minutes was approved.

RESULT: APPROVED

3. Citizens Comments

4. Special Presentations

Ethan Ollis of Troop 4 presented his proposed Eagle Scout project to the Board. Discussion 
was held. Board member Tina Hutsenpillar requested that Mr. Ollis return to a future meeting 
once the project is closer to implementation.

5. Parks Director Report

Interim Parks Director Ross Hudson introduced himself and provided a brief overview of his 
history with the City, as this was his first Parks Board meeting. He gave a recap of recent 
parks events and provided updates on current activities and projects, including:

Market Night and the Barry Wilmore event

Upcoming Fourth of July celebration on Friday

The Recreation Center has been voted to proceed to a referendum in 2026

Updates on the Senior Center

Progress on the new Activities Building

Ava’s Splashpad is performing well, with new rules to be implemented in 2026

5.A. Old Business

5.B. Rec Center

5.C. Senior Center

5.D. Activities Building
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5.E. Ava's Splashpad

5.F. 4th of July

6. Friends of Mt. Juliet Parks

The Board held a discussion regarding the remaining balance of the 501(c) fund, including 
recent expenses such as the purchase of pickleball nets. Going forward, when an invoice 
needs to be paid from the fund, an email will be sent to the Board for approval prior to issuing 
a check.

A plaque reading “Donated by Friends of Parks” will be mounted above the water fountain 
donated by the group.

The Board also discussed ordering polo shirts for members, featuring “Parks Board” on the 
right side and the Parks logo/seal on the left.

6.A. Treasurer's Report

7. Adjournment

7:03 PM
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